
 

 

 
 
 

March 2025 
 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Year 5 Planetarium Day – Friday 28th March 2025 
 
As part of our topic ‘Space we have organised for a Planetarium Day in school.  We will be 
joined by visitors who will set up a giant dome which will then have the galaxy projected on 
the inside of it.  Children will spend sessions inside the dome exploring different features of 
the galaxy. 
 
This event will take place on Friday 28th March 2025 during the school day. 
 
We are asking parents for a contribution of £8.50 per child towards the cost of the visitors.  We 
regret that we may be obliged to cancel this visit if we do not receive sufficient financial 
support.  Please make your payment by ParentPay no later than Friday 21st March.  Thank 
you for your continued support. 
 
Children will not need any specific equipment or clothing for the day so children should attend 
school wearing their uniforms. 
 
Lunch arrangements will be as usual. 
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 

The Year 5 Team 

 


